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Notes Left Behind
The story of the untimely death of Terri Schiavo, why it should not have happened, and its meaning for
life in the legal and political arenas.

Why We're Polarized
Six-time New York Times bestselling author, FOX News star, and radio host Mark R. Levin “trounces the
news media” (The Washington Times) in this timely and groundbreaking book demonstrating how the great
tradition of American free press has degenerated into a standardless profession that has squandered the
faith and trust of the public. Unfreedom of the Press is not just another book about the press. In
“Levin’s finest work” (Breitbart), he shows how those entrusted with news reporting today are destroying
freedom of the press from within—not through actions of government officials, but with its own
abandonment of reportorial integrity and objective journalism. With the depth of historical background
for which his books are renowned, Levin takes you on a journey through the early American patriot press,
which proudly promoted the principles set forth in the Declaration of Independence and the Constitution.
This is followed by the early decades of the Republic during which newspapers around the young country
were open and transparent about their fierce allegiance to one political party or another. It was only at
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the start of the Progressive Era and the 20th century that the supposed “objectivity of the press” first
surfaced, leaving us where we are today: with a partisan party-press overwhelmingly aligned with a
political ideology but hypocritically engaged in a massive untruth as to its real nature.

Rice and Beans
The march to the Trump presidency began in 1988, when Rush Limbaugh went national. Brian Rosenwald charts
the transformation of AM radio entertainers into political kingmakers. By giving voice to the
conservative base, they reshaped the Republican Party and fostered demand for a president who sounded as
combative and hyperbolic as a talk show host.

Any Man
Now a New York Times bestseller! America is at war. The fight against global jihad has cost 7,000
American lives and almost $2 trillion, and yet, most Americans do not understand what is at stake. The
public lacks knowledge and safety because two presidents and their administrations neglected the most
basic strategic question: who is the enemy? Presidents Bush and Obama both named the global jihadi
movement—a movement with an intent to destroy the West—“violent extremism.” Their tidy term was an
attempt to maintain peace with the Muslim community. But when they failed to appropriately name the
enemy, they failed to fully understand Islamic extremism. This failure is why the U.S. has been in
Afghanistan for sixteen years with no end in sight. But this war is eminently winnable if we remove our
ideological blinders, accurately name our enemy, and draw up a strategy to defeat the ideas that inspire
terrorism. So says Dr. Sebastian Gorka, one of the most experienced and sought-after authorities on
counterterrorism. Dr. Gorka has been one of the intelligence community’s go-to experts on
counterterrorism since 9/11. He’s been called to brief Congress and the Marine Corps and was asked to
analyze the Patriot’s Day Boston Marathon Bombing for the US government. Dr. Gorka’s report for the trial
of Dzhokhar "Jahar" Tsarnaev was widely circulated in counterterrorism circles and the media because it
accurately painted a picture, not of a teenager on the cover of Rolling Stone, but of a terrorist. Dr.
Gorka is respected by peers because he understands our enemy is not "terror" or "violent extremism." Our
enemy is the global jihadi movement, a modern totalitarian ideology rooted in the doctrines and martial
history of Islam whose goals are to build an empire, suppress “false Muslims,” and engage in guerilla
warfare against infidels. Taking his cue from the formerly top-secret analyses that shaped the U.S.
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response to the communist threat, Dr. Gorka has produced a compelling profile of the jihadi movement—its
mind and motivation—and a plan to defeat it.

Hands Off My Gun
In 2009, a bipartisan Knight Commission found that while the broadband age is enabling an info. and
commun. renaissance, local communities in particular are being unevenly served with critical info. about
local issues. Soon after the Knight Commission delivered its findings, the FCC initiated a working group
to identify crosscurrent and trend, and make recommendations on how the info. needs of communities can be
met in a broadband world. This report by the FCC Working Group on the Info. Needs of Communities
addresses the rapidly changing media landscape in a broadband age. Contents: Media Landscape; The Policy
and Regulatory Landscape; Recommendations. Charts and tables. This is a print on demand report.

America's Right Turn
Every Christian parent faces a daily dilemma: How can I bring up my children to be people of character in
a culture that undermines my values? Media and cultural expert Rebecca Hagelin knows how overwhelming it
is to raise kids in today’s morally toxic environment. In this practical guidebook, she helps you: Learn
how to battle the culture, not your child Know the difference between your principles and your
preferences Understand how marketers target your children and how to keep them safe online Develop and
follow your “mother’s intuition” and “father-knows-best” instincts Teach your children to be good
stewards of money, time, and work You must fight to protect your children’s innocence, their childhood,
their character—and their future. It’s a battle worth fighting. And it’s a battle you can win.

Ground Zero Disclosure
Rush Limbaugh, America’s #1 radio talk show host and #1 New York Times bestselling author presents a
collection of the political and social observations conservatives have come to love and liberals love to
hate. Limbaugh, a consummate entertainer and provocative political commentator, who delighted in being
called “The Most Dangerous Man in America,” led the charge to embrace and defend the fundamental values
that have shaped the American character—the same values that cause liberals to have conniptions. The
Democrats may be in the White House—but even they can't ruin this country in only four years, proclaims
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Rush. Conservatism’s most outspoken champion and ever the optimist, Rush viewed the “pernicious liberal
movement” as a philosophy whose inevitable demise will lead us back to the values that made America
great. A must for the politically incorrect, See, I Told You So captures Rush at his best—showing once
again why his syndicated radio show reached millions of devoted listeners each week.

Censorship
Eighty stories feature unusual facts and anecdotes, largely forgotten or ignored, involving historical
and contemporary events and personalities.

The Politically Incorrect Guide to Climate Change
In the past few years, trust in traditional media has reached new lows. Many Americans disbelieve what
they hear from the "mainstream media," and have turned to getting information from media echo chambers
which are reflective of a single party or ideology. In this book, Paul Matzko reveals that this is not
the first such moment in modern American history. The Radio Right tells the story of the 1960s far Right,
who were frustrated by what they perceived to be liberal bias in the national media, particularly the
media's sycophantic relationship with the John F. Kennedy administration. These people turned for news
and commentary to a resurgent form of ultra-conservative mass media: radio. As networks shifted their
resources to television, radio increasingly became the preserve of cash-strapped, independent station
owners who were willing to air the hundreds of new right-wing programs that sprang up in the late 1950s
and 1960s. By the early 1960s, millions of Americans listened each week to conservative broadcasters, the
most prominent of which were clergy or lay broadcasters from across the religious spectrum, including
Carl McIntire, Billy James Hargis, and Clarence Manion. Though divided by theology, these speakers were
united by their distrust of political and theological liberalism and their antipathy towards JFK. The
political influence of the new Radio Right quickly became apparent as the broadcasters attacked the
Kennedy administration's policies and encouraged grassroots conservative activism on a massive scale.
Matzko relates how, by 1963, Kennedy was so alarmed by the rise of the Radio Right that he ordered the
Internal Revenue Service and Federal Communications Commission to target conservative broadcasters with
tax audits and enhanced regulatory scrutiny via the Fairness Doctrine. Right-wing broadcasters lost
hundreds of stations and millions of listeners. Not until the deregulation of the airwaves under the
Carter and Reagan administrations would right-wing radio regain its former prominence. The Radio Right
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provides the essential pre-history for the last four decades of conservative activism, as well as the
historical context for current issues of political bias and censorship in the media.

Censorship
BUNDLE SUMMARY of David Horowitz's BLITZ - Trump Will Smash the Left and Win & Sean Hannity's LIVE FREE
OR DIE - America (and the World) on the Brink The author, David Horowitz, is a conservative writer who
used this opportunity to narrate and expose the machinations in the United States of America's political
arena, specifically on the Presidency of Donald Trump and the strong opposition from the Democrats. This
book provides an opportunity for readers to have a robust understanding of the United States of America's
political situations, while the 2020 presidential election is lurking in the corner. This book summary
also reveals the author's perception and viewpoints of President Trump's administration and that of the
Democrats. He assessed how power tussle and determination of the Democrats to take power and depose
Donald Trump began and gradually developed over the course of President Trump's first tenure, and how
President Trump was able to outmaneuver the Leftists. A power tussle that led to series of name-calling,
accusations, and counter-accusations from all the parties involved. He categorized his book into fourteen
and they include: 1) The Trump threat2) Divide, sabotage and resist 3) Identity politics 4) Make America
safe again5) Impeachment by hearsay6) What the President actually did, etc******************************
Sean Hannity, the author of Live Free or Die America (And the World) On the Brink, is a self-proclaimed
conservative writer, media personality, who is currently the host of Hannity on Fox News and the
nationally syndicated radio program, The Sean Hannity Show, a Christian, who used his book to uncover and
reveal the current events in the political scene towards the United States of America's forthcoming
Presidential election. He is also widely known as the author of three New York Times bestsellers Conservative Victory, Deliver Us from Evil and Let Freedom Ring.The author analyzed how power skirmish
and eagerness of the Democrats to take over the presidency and oust Donald Trump started and deliberately
grew all of a sudden over the period of President Trump's 4 years remarkable tenure, and how Donald
Trump, in return, through his formidable polices and zeal to make America Great Again, completely
outsmarted the Democrats and the media. A political battle that had led to a cycle of defamation,
indictments, and counter-accusations from both sides of the political divide. He categorized his book
into Ten Chapters and they include: 1) A Republic-If You Can Keep It2) Welcome to Fantasyland: The
Democrats' 2020 Agenda 3) Deep State I: Russian Collusion-The Hoax of the Century4) Enemy of the People:
The Hate-Trump Media Mob5) Trump's Response to the Coronavirus and America's Great Comeback In this
extensive and well-detailed discussion and summary of the work of David Horowitz and Sean Hannity,
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readers will gaina profound understanding of what the authors meant by Blitz: Trump Will Smash the Left
and Win & Live Free or Die: America (and the World) on the Brink. Also, by outlining key points and
summary of each chapter, this resource will precisely offer readers a satisfactory perception of Donald
Trump Administration. PLEASE TAKE NOTE: It should be well understood that this summary and analysis is
not the original book nor in any way affiliated to the original work of the authors. Also, it does not in
any way ridicule or criticize the work of David Horowitz and Sean Hannity, rather it makes the book a
successful guide to help readers understand the need for a better leadership and administration. CLICK
THE BUY BUTTON AND GET A COPY TODAY!

Impeachment
For more then 20 years veteran radio host Clyde Lewis has researched the strange the odd and the bizarre.
his writings, featured in many magazines, have now become legendary on topics such as haarp, the fake
moon landing, the apocalypse and about everything you could Imagine in between. Now some of his most
interesting research into the UFO mystery has been collected into this book. abductions, human
mutilations, cover-ups, fallen angels and even his most infamous article on the Tracy California ufo
crash are covered read it if you dare About Clyde Lewis Clyde Lewis is an American talk radio host and
conspiracy theorist. He is the creator and host of Ground Zero, a talk radio show dealing with paranormal
and parapolitical topics. Lewis's career in radio began in Utah in 1982. He started Ground Zero in 1995
in Salt Lake City. Lewis has produced Ground Zero programs online, on radio and on television.

The Radio Right
Barack Obama and his radical team of self-professed socialists, fringe activists, and others are trying
to remake the American way of life. They have used their new Democratic majority to launch an alarming
assault on our capitalist system—while abandoning the war on terror, undermining our national security,
and weakening our position in the eyes of our enemies. The "candidate of change" is threatening to change
our country irreparably, and for the worse—if we don't act to stop him now. Sean Hannity has been
sounding the alarms about Obama and his agenda from the start. Now—in his first new book in six years—he
issues a stirring call to action. Hannity surveys all the major Obama players—from the president's
affiliation with radical theology to his advisers' history of Marxist activism, repression of the media,
support for leftist dictators, and worse. He exposes their resulting campaign to dismantle the American
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free-market system and forfeit our national sovereignty. But he draws on the examples of Ronald Reagan
and the GOP's Contract with America to show how conservatives can unite behind this country's most
cherished principles and act now to get America back on the right track—while we still can.

Hoax
As Americans, we face two fundamental questions: First, are we truly prepared to fight this new war to
wipe out terrorism and terrorist regimes, and win it decisively -- no matter what sacrifices it requires
or how long it takes? Second, are we once again prepared to teach our children the fundamental principles
and values that make this country great -- the values that make this country worth fighting for, living
for, and dying for? Sean Hannity is the hottest new phenomenon in TV and talk radio today. His gutsy,
take-no-prisoners interviews and commentary on the Fox News Channel's Hannity & Colmes have made him one
of cable television's most popular personalities. And his ascendance to the top of the talk radio world
with ABC Radio's The Sean Hannity Show has won him a huge and devoted following that includes not only
conservatives but anyone else who values straight talk over pandering and excuses. Now, in Let Freedom
Ring, Sean Hannity offers a survey of the world -- political, social, and cultural -- as he sees it.
Devoting special attention to 9/11, the war on terror, and the continuing threat we face at home and
abroad, he makes clear that the greatest challenge we have to overcome may not be an attack from
overseas, but the slow compromising of our national character. And he asks why, particularly in this time
of war, should we entrust our future to the voices of the Left -- the very people who have spent decades
ravaging so many of our core values and traditions? Our nation, as Hannity reminds us, was founded on the
idea of freedom. And in order to protect our freedoms, he argues, we must stand vigilant against liberal
attempts to compromise our strengths. From our military and intelligence forces, to our borders and
airports, to our unified commitment to root out terrorists at home and abroad, he reveals how our
strongest lines of defense have come under attack -- by left-wing voices within our government, media,
schools, and elsewhere. And he shows how even domestic issues like taxation, education, patriotism, and
the family have been exploited by liberals with their own agendas -- with potentially disastrous results.
Filled with the commonsense commentary and passionate argument that have made Sean Hannity the most
compelling conservative voice since Rush Limbaugh, Let Freedom Ring is an urgent call to arms. For, as
Hannity warns, "We are engaged in a war of ideas. And civilization is at stake."

Why We Fight
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This New York Times and Wall Street Journal bestseller shows us that America’s political system isn’t
broken. The truth is scarier: it’s working exactly as designed. In this “superbly researched” (The
Washington Post) and timely book, journalist Ezra Klein reveals how that system is polarizing us—and how
we are polarizing it—with disastrous results. “The American political system—which includes everyone from
voters to journalists to the president—is full of rational actors making rational decisions given the
incentives they face,” writes political analyst Ezra Klein. “We are a collection of functional parts
whose efforts combine into a dysfunctional whole.” “A thoughtful, clear and persuasive analysis” (The New
York Times Book Review), Why We’re Polarized reveals the structural and psychological forces behind
America’s descent into division and dysfunction. Neither a polemic nor a lament, this book offers a clear
framework for understanding everything from Trump’s rise to the Democratic Party’s leftward shift to the
politicization of everyday culture. America is polarized, first and foremost, by identity. Everyone
engaged in American politics is engaged, at some level, in identity politics. Over the past fifty years
in America, our partisan identities have merged with our racial, religious, geographic, ideological, and
cultural identities. These merged identities have attained a weight that is breaking much in our politics
and tearing at the bonds that hold this country together. Klein shows how and why American politics
polarized around identity in the 20th century, and what that polarization did to the way we see the world
and one another. And he traces the feedback loops between polarized political identities and polarized
political institutions that are driving our system toward crisis. “Well worth reading” (New York
magazine), this is an “eye-opening” (O, The Oprah Magazine) book that will change how you look at
politics—and perhaps at yourself.

Politics on Demand
“Elena has left behind a story of resilience, hope and most of all, love. We can’t help but take her into
our hearts, and carry the best of her into our own lives.” —Jeffrey Zaslow, coauthor of The Last Lecture
Notes Left Behind by Brooke and Keith Desserich began as a journal they kept after their five-year-old
daughter Elena was diagnosed with brain cancer and given just 165 days to live. As poignant and inspiring
as Randy Pausch’s The Last Lecture, it is the story of the courage of a truly remarkable little girl who
accomplished so much in so little time—and of her parents’ love and dedication to their child and their
family. New York Times bestselling author James Patterson was profoundly moved by Elena’s beautiful life
and Notes Left Behind, calling it, “a stunning story that teaches us how precious children, family, and
life are, and that the sacrifices we make are worth it. I won’t forget the Desserich family, and neither
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will you.”

War and the Rogue Presidency
Offers a whimsical critique of the Right, exposing their deceptive practices, challenging conceptions
about the media's liberal bias, and identifying inconsistencies in the Bush administration.

Messengers of the Right
Join the political and cultural fight for America's freedom—and learn how to protect our nation from the
leftist agenda—with this essential guide from Fox & Friends Weekend co-host Pete Hegseth. In American
Crusade, Pete Hegseth explores whether the election of President Donald J. Trump was sign of a national
rebirth, or instead the final act of a nation that has surrendered to Leftists who demand socialism,
globalism, secularism, and politically-correct elitism. Can real America still win? And how? Hegseth is
an old-school patriot who is on a mission to do his part to save our Republic. This book celebrates all
that America stands for, while motivating and mustering fellow patriots to stand ready to defend—and
save—our great country. As he travels around the country talking to American citizens from all walks of
life, Hegseth reveals the common wisdom of average Americans—and how ready they are to join the cultural
battlefield. Now is that time, and Hegseth has written the playbook. American Crusade is written with the
same insight, politically incorrect candor, and humor that has made his television show one of the most
highly-rated in America.

Conservative Victory
“An explosive, shapeshifting piece of literary real estate, Amber Tamblyn’s arresting debut offers a
scathing portrait of American celebrity culture and the way in which it transmutes human tragedy into a
vicious circus; victims are forgotten as likes and shares swirl, and ‘news’ becomes a squalid orgy, a
lurid feast. Tamblyn takes every risk in this astonishing and innovative work, and succeeds, gloriously.”
— Janet Fitch, bestselling author of The Revolution of Marina M. and Paint It Black Vanity Fair's Summer
Ultimate Fiction List Entertainment Weekly Summer Preview List In this electric and provocative debut
novel, Tamblyn blends genres of poetry, prose, and elements of suspense to give shape to the shocking
narratives of victims of sexual violence, mapping the destructive ways in which our society perpetuates
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rape culture. A violent serial rapist is on the loose, who goes by the name Maude. She hunts for men at
bars, online, at home— the place doesn’t matter, neither does the man. Her victims then must live the
aftermath of their assault in the form of doubt from the police, feelings of shame alienation from their
friends and family and the haunting of a horrible woman who becomes the phantom on which society projects
its greatest fears, fascinations and even misogyny. All the while the police are without leads and the
media hound the victims, publicly dissecting the details of their attack. What is extraordinary is how as
years pass these men learn to heal, by banding together and finding a space to raise their voices. Told
in alternating viewpoints signature to each voice and experience of the victim, these pages crackle with
emotion, ranging from horror to breathtaking empathy. As bold as it is timely, Any Man paints a searing
portrait of survival and is a tribute to those who have lived through the nightmare of sexual assault.

Summary Book of Sean Hannity Live Free Or Die
"Talk radio is the American voter." -- Rush Limbaugh Freedom of speech. It is our most cherished
privilege as Americans, guaranteed by the First Amendment to the U.S. Constitution since 1791. But at the
dawn of a new presidential administration, an epic battle is looming -- a battle for our airwaves that
could sharply curtail or silence altogether the freedom of expression that distinguishes America from the
average dictatorship. The target of this battle is conservative talk radio. If key Democrats have their
way, the principles of the Federal Communications Commission's Fairness Doctrine will once again be
enforced and allow government to control the content heard on free radio, a mandate that will have farreaching implications for all media. During the Reagan administration the FCC voted to stop enforcing the
Fairness Doctrine, which required all licensed broadcasters to present "balanced" viewpoints on
controversial issues. Conservative talk radio burgeoned, giving rise to the father of conservative talk,
Rush Limbaugh, and such hosts as Sean Hannity, Mark Levin, Michael Medved, Neal Boortz, Laura Ingraham,
and others. The format was a smash hit -- resonating with listeners from coast to coast and giving a
powerful voice to the conservative movement. Soon such programming, attracting an estimated 50 million
listeners weekly, dominated the airwaves where liberal talk radio failed. Popular, profitable, outspoken,
powerful, influential -- it's what the American people wanted, and its success was the Democrats' worst
nightmare. Now, the principles of the Fairness Doctrine threaten to be reinstated -- if not directly,
then through back-door tactics involving ownership of stations. Under cover of being "fair," they will
prove to be anything but: They will be used as a means of censorship by those with contempt for
conservative talk radio. With our current Congress firmly under Democratic control, the future of talk
radio -- indeed, freedom of speech for all Americans -- is under direct attack.
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Unfreedom of the Press
Rice and Beans is a book about the paradox of local and global. On the one hand, this is a globe-spanning
dish, a simple source of complete nutrition for billions of people in hundreds of countries. On the other
hand, in every place people insist that rice and beans is a local invention, deeply rooted in a
particular history and culture. How can something so universal also be so particular? The authors of this
book explore the specific history of the versions of rice and beans beloved and indigenous in cultures
from Brazil to West Africa. But they also plumb the shared African, Native American and European transAtlantic encounters and exchanges, and the contemporary forces of globalization and nation-building,
which combine to make rice and beans a powerful substance and symbol of the relationship between food and
culture.

23 Minutes in Hell
Discusses the rise in controversial talk radio personalities, claiming that they commonly blur
distinctions between news and opinion, and that they incite hate under the guise of free speech.

Shock Jocks
Liberal media activists beware! Richard A. Viguerie, venture capitalist of the conservative movement
(described as funding father of the right) and David Franke, a founder of the conservative movement,
detail how conservatives-shut out by the liberal mass media of the 1950s and '60s-came to power by
utilizing new and alternative media, and then created their own mass media.

Information Needs of Communities
#1 New York Times Bestseller America’s top-rated cable news host offers his first book in ten years: a
look at America’s fight against those who would reverse our tradition of freedom—a fight we can’t afford
to lose in 2020. America is great for a reason. Built on principles of freedom, rugged individualism, and
self-sufficiency, no country has ever accumulated more power and wealth, abused it less, or used that
power more to advance the human condition. And yet, as America blossomed, leftwing radicalism and
resentment festered beneath the surface, threatening to undermine democracy first in the sixties and
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now—more insidiously than ever—in the form of social justice warriors, the deep state, and compromised
institutions like academia and the mainstream media. Our fate if we succumb to a Democratic victory in
2020? A big step toward full-blown socialism along with the economic dysfunction and social strife that
are its hallmarks. With radical Democrats demanding the Green New Deal, socialized medicine, abortion on
demand, open borders, abolishing the Electoral College, packing the Supreme Court, and an end to free
speech, our great nation will be fundamentally transformed beyond recognition. Ronald Reagan once said,
“Freedom is but one generation away from extinction,” and his words have never rung truer. In Live Free
or Die, Sean demonstrates why now is an All Hands on Deck moment to save the Republic. His solution is
simple: if all you can do is vote, then vote. But if you can inform people of the truth, that’s even
better. And the truth is that the future of American freedom rests on Donald Trump’s reelection.

Paul Harvey's the Rest of the Story
"Weekly, there are major threats, mass killings, terrorist attacks, and even weather-related
disasters--the list goes on. And this increasingly dangerous world includes more violent and deadly
threats that are specifically targeting everyday civilians [Via this safety bible], you can make educated
predictions using the new key questions of who, why, where, when, and how from the attacker's point of
view"--Amazon.com.

Talk Radio’s America
#1 New York Times bestseller! A respected, long-time Republican strategist, ad-maker, and contributor for
The Daily Beast skewers the disease that is destroying the conservative movement and burning down the
GOP: Trumpism. Includes an all-new chapter analyzing Trump’s impact on the 2018 elections. In the #1 New
York Times bestselling Everything Trump Touches Dies, political campaign strategist and commentator Rick
Wilson delivers “a searingly honest, bitingly funny, comprehensive answer to the question we find
ourselves asking most mornings: ‘What the hell is going on?’ (Chicago Tribune). The Guardian hails
Everything Trump Touches Dies, saying it gives, “more unvarnished truths about Donald Trump than anyone
else in the American political establishment has offered. Wilson never holds back.” Rick mercilessly
exposes the damage Trump has done to the country, to the Republican Party, and to the conservative
movement that has abandoned its principles for the worst President in American history. Wilson
unblinkingly dismantles Trump’s deceptions and the illusions to which his supporters cling, shedding
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light on the guilty parties who empower and enable Trump in Washington and in the media. He calls out the
race-war dead-enders who hitched a ride with Trump, the alt-right basement dwellers who worship him, and
the social conservatives who looked the other way. Publishers Weekly calls it, “a scathing, profane,
unflinching, and laugh-out-loud funny rebuke of Donald Trump and his presidency.” No left-winger, Wilson
is a lifelong conservative who delivers his withering critique of Trump from the right. A leader of the
Never Trump movement, he warned from the start that Trump would destroy the lives and reputations of
everyone in his orbit, and Everything Trump Touches Dies is a deft chronicle the tragicomic political
story of our time. From the early campaign days through the shock of election night, to the inconceivable
train-wreck of Trump’s first year. Rick Wilson provides not only an insightful analysis of the Trump
administration, but also an optimistic path forward for the GOP, the conservative movement, and the
country. “Hilarious, smartly written, and usually spot-on” (Kirkus Reviews), Everything Trump Touches
Dies is perfect for those on either side of the aisle who need a dose of unvarnished reality, a good
laugh, a strong cocktail, and a return to sanity in American politics.

Everything Trump Touches Dies
"The climate scare ends with this book." —SEAN HANNITY "This book arms every citizen with a comprehensive
dossier on just how science, economics, and politics have been distorted and corrupted in the name of
saving the planet." —MARK LEVIN Less freedom. More regulation. Higher costs. Make no mistake: those are
the surefire consequences of the modern global warming campaign waged by political and cultural elites,
who have long ago abandoned fact-based science for dramatic fearmongering in order to push increased
central planning. The Politically Incorrect Guide to Climate Change gives a voice -- backed by
statistics, real-life stories, and incontrovertible evidence -- to the millions of "deplorable" Americans
skeptical about the multibillion dollar "climate change" complex, whose claims have time and time again
been proven wrong.

Summary Books of
Ameritopia
New York Times Best Seller and Over 1 million copies sold! Over 750 5-Star reviews Wiese’s visit to the
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devil’s lair lasted just twenty-three minutes, but he returned with vivid details etched in his memory,
capturing the attention of national media, including the Christian Broadcasting Network, Daystar
Television Network, Trinity Broadcasting Network, the Miracle Channel, Sid Roth’s It’s Supernatural!,
Sean Hannity’s America, Charisma News, and many others. Awaken to the realities of hell, the afterlife
and the urgency to live for Christ in your short time here on earth.. Bill Wiese experienced something so
horrifying it continues to captivate the world. He saw the searing flames of hell, felt total isolation,
smelled the putrid and rotting stench, heard deafening screams of agony, and experienced terrorizing
demons. Finally the strong hand of God lifted him out of the pit. This expanded anniversary edition
includes more than 150 Bible verses referencing hell for further study. Also included is the new section,
“Wrestling With the Big Questions” where Bill answers these and many others questions: Why do some people
who have a near-death experience see a bright light? Will those who never heard about Jesus go to hell?
Is hell eternal, or are those in hell simply annihilated?

30 Ways in 30 Days to Strengthen Your Family
This riveting book provides a nonpartisan examination of how the technological changes and financial
imperatives of the media have led to an entertainment-driven news system poorly suited to report on
American politics. * Interviews with C-SPAN CEO Brian Lamb, Time magazine's TV critic James Poniewozak,
Saturday Night Live Weekend Update head writer Alex Baze, and others shed light on today's media * A
chronology examines the technological progression of the American media and the financial developments of
media corporate ownership over the past 50 years

Live Free Or Die
A guide to presidential impeachment outlines the process, defines the phrase "high Crimes and
Misdemeanors," explains the relationship between crimes and impeachable offenses, and lists the most
relevant Constitutional provisions

Defeating Jihad
SUMMARY of Sean Hannity's LIVE FREE OR DIE - America (and the World) on the Brink Sean Hannity, the
author of Live Free or Die America (And the World) On the Brink, is a self-proclaimed conservative
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writer, media personality, who is currently the host of Hannity on Fox News and the nationally syndicated
radio program, The Sean Hannity Show, a Christian, who used his book to uncover and reveal the current
events in the political scene towards the United States of America's forthcoming Presidential election.
He is also widely known as the author of three New York Times bestsellers - Conservative Victory, Deliver
Us from Evil and Let Freedom Ring. The author used the book to let Americans and readers to get the
actual happenings and have a vigorous insight into the United States of America's political elements. His
primary focus is on the heavy opposition and endless attacks on the administration and personality of
President Donald Trump, majorly from the Democrats, Leftists, and Progressives. Again, the original work
sought to display the conspiracies, collision, and politics in which the political and pull of power
events is based, mainly between President Donald Trump, Democrats, and the Media.The author analyzed how
power skirmish and eagerness of the Democrats to take over the presidency and oust Donald Trump started
and deliberately grew all of a sudden over the period of President Trump's 4 years remarkable tenure, and
how Donald Trump, in return, through his formidable polices and zeal to make America Great Again,
completely outsmarted the Democrats and the media. A political battle that had led to a cycle of
defamation, indictments, and counter-accusations from both sides of the political divide. He categorized
his book into Ten Chapters and they include: 1) A Republic-If You Can Keep It2) Welcome to Fantasyland:
The Democrats' 2020 Agenda3) Deep State I: Russian Collusion-The Hoax of the Century4) Enemy of the
People: The Hate-Trump Media Mob5) Trump's Response to the Coronavirus and America's Great Comeback This
book thoroughly delivers a comprehensive and well-explained dialogue and an overview of Sean Hannity's
original work. This summary will help readers gain substantial knowledge of what the author meant by Live
Free or Die: America (and the World) on the Brink. Therefore, based on each chapter's key themes and
overview, this book will strictly provide the readers with an adequate understanding of Donald Trump's
Administration. PLEASE TAKE NOTE: It should be well understood that this summary and analysis is not the
original book nor in any way affiliated to the original work of the author. Also, it does not in any way
ridicule or criticize the work of Sean Hannity, rather it makes the book a successful guide to help
readers understand the need for a better leadership and administration. CLICK THE BUY BUTTON AND GET A
COPY TODAY!

American Crusade
"Sebastian Gorka was [President Trump's] strategist. Dr. Gorka knows Donald Trump and the threats we
face. Buy and read Why We Fight to find how we win and what it means to be an American hero." — RUSH
LIMBAUGH WAR. It will happen again. We must be ready. Sober words from Dr. Sebastian Gorka, a man who has
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made the unvarnished truth his specialty. And there’s one eternal truth that Americans are in danger of
forgetting: the most important weapon in any geopolitical conflict is the will to win. And we must win.
In this powerful manifesto, Dr. Gorka explains the basic principles that have guided strategists since
Sun Tzu penned The Art of War in the sixth century B.C. To defeat your enemy, you must know him. But
that’s the last thing liberal elites are interested in. Willful ignorance about our adversary—whether
it’s Russia, China, or the global jihadi movement—has been crippling. Tearing off America’s politically
correct blindfold, Dr. Gorka clarifies who our foes are and what makes them tick. An eight-year vacation
from geopolitical reality under Obama left our country dangerously weakened. Dr. Gorka addresses the
pressing questions we face as we rebuild under President Trump’s leadership: - What are the most serious
threats to American security? - How are they different from the threats of the past? - What can we do to
counter these threats? - How can we achieve the “perfect victory” of vanquishing our enemies without
mortal combat? All the money and weapons in the world cannot substitute for the will to fight for our
precious country and what she represents. To remind us of what the will to win looks like, Dr. Gorka
intersperses the stories of four American heroes—Stephen Decatur, Chesty Puller, “Red” McDaniel, and a
warrior who never took up arms, Whittaker Chambers—men who believed in their country and put everything
on the line for her.

Rise
Messengers of the Right tells the story of the media activists who built the American conservative
movement and transformed it into one of the most significant and successful movements of the twentieth
century—and in the process remade the Republican Party and the American media landscape.

See, I Told You So
"YOU NEVER REALLY OWN FREEDOM, YOU ONLY PRESERVE IT FOR THE NEXT GENERATION." From New York Times bestselling author Brigitte Gabriel This book is critical to your family and your personal freedom. Will you
sit back and watch the greatest country our world has ever known slowly fade away? Or will you rise?

What Are the Odds?
War and the Presidency: Restoring the Republic from Congressional Failure discusses the limited role for
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the presidency that our nation's founders envisioned and its evolution into an out-of-control imperial
position of power. Dr. Eland concludes that the presidency has gained more power through congressional
timidity and abdication rather than through presidential overreach. The written Constitution enshrined
Congress as the dominant branch of government. Thus, the dangerous imperial presidency is contingent and
can be rolled back only with a congressional reawakening. To get Congress to do this, the author suggests
ways in which internal congressional incentives can be changed to provide motivation for a legislative
pushback. The author also outlines important actions Congress could take in order to reign in executive
power as well as structural reforms that might limit the role of the imperial presidency.

Sheep No More
“A thorough and damning exploration of the incestuous relationship between Trump and his favorite
channel.” —The New York Times “A Rosetta Stone for stuff about this presidency that doesn’t otherwise
make sense to normal humans.” —Rachel Maddow, MSNBC “Stelter’s critique goes beyond salacious tidbits
about extramarital affairs (though there are plenty of those) to expose a collusion that threatens the
pillars of our democracy.” —The Washington Post The urgent and untold story of the collusion between Fox
News and Donald Trump from the New York Times bestselling author of Top of the Morning. While other
leaders were marshaling resources to combat the greatest pandemic in modern history, President Donald
Trump was watching TV. Trump watches over six hours of Fox News a day, a habit his staff refers to as
“executive time.” In January 2020, when Fox News began to downplay COVID-19, the President was quick to
agree. In March, as the deadly virus spiraled out of control, Sean Hannity mocked “coronavirus hysteria”
as a “new hoax” from the left. Millions of Americans took Hannity and Trump's words as truth—until some
of them started to get sick. In Hoax, CNN anchor and chief media correspondent Brian Stelter tells the
twisted story of the relationship between Donald Trump and Fox News. From the moment Trump glided down
the golden escalator to announce his candidacy in the 2016 presidential election to his acquittal on two
articles of impeachment in early 2020, Fox hosts spread his lies and smeared his enemies. Over the course
of two years, Stelter spoke with over 250 current and former Fox insiders in an effort to understand the
inner workings of Rupert Murdoch's multibillion-dollar media empire. Some of the confessions are
alarming. “We don't really believe all this stuff,” a producer says. “We just tell other people to
believe it.” At the center of the story lies Sean Hannity, a college dropout who, following the death of
Fox News mastermind Roger Ailes, reigns supreme at the network that pays him $30 million a year. Stelter
describes the raging tensions inside Fox between the Trump loyalists and the few remaining journalists.
He reveals why former chief news anchor Shep Smith resigned in disgust in 2019; why a former anchor said
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“if I stay here I’ll get cancer;” and how Trump has exploited the leadership vacuum at the top to
effectively seize control of the network. Including never before reported details, Hoax exposes the media
personalities who, though morally bankrupt, profit outrageously by promoting the President’s propaganda
and radicalizing the American right. It is a book for anyone who reads the news and wonders: How did this
happen?

Deliver Us from Evil
Respected conservative talk show host, blogger and TV commentator Dana Loesch gives her views on the
history and intent of the Second Amendment and discusses what she believes gun confiscation would mean to
Americans' basic rights as citizens. How many people in America today are truly well-versed in the
history of the Second Amendment, and why it was included in the Bill of Rights? In HANDS OFF MY GUN, Dana
Loesch explains why the Founding Fathers included the right to bear arms in the Bill of Rights, and
argues that "gun control" regulations throughout history have been used to keep minority populations
under control. She also contends that current arguments in favor of gun control are primarily based on
emotions and fear. This narrative is a must-read for every Second Amendment supporter. Dana Loesch is a
determined and fierce advocate for those rights and shouts out: hands off my gun!

Lies
Suggests that conservative talk radio blossomed after the FCC voted to stop enforcing the Fairness
Doctrine, and expresses concern that the Obama administration and Democratic Congress may reinstate it to
stifle free speech.

Let Freedom Ring
In his acclaimed #1 New York Times bestseller, Mark R. Levin explores the psychology, motivations, and
history of the utopian movement, its architects—the Founding Fathers, and its modern-day disciples—and
how the individual and American society are being devoured by it. Levin asks, what is this utopian force
that both allures a free people and destroys them? Levin digs deep into the past and draws astoundingly
relevant parallels to contemporary America from Plato’s Republic, Thomas More’s Utopia, Thomas Hobbes’s
Leviathan, and Karl Marx’s Communist Manifesto, as well as from the critical works of John Locke, Charles
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Montesquieu, Alexis de Tocqueville, and other philosophical pioneers who brilliantly diagnosed the nature
of man and government. As Levin meticulously pursues his subject, the reader joins him in an enlightening
and compelling journey. And in the end, Levin’s message is clear: the American republic is in great
peril. The people must now choose between utopianism or liberty. President Ronald Reagan warned, “freedom
is never more than one generation away from extinction.” Levin agrees, and with Ameritopia, delivers
another modern political classic, an indispensable guide for America in our time and in the future.

Fighting for Dear Life
Nearly three years have passed since that tragic day in September. Since then, our wounds have healed,
but our senses and memories have dulled. At first, the nation rallied behind its leader. But by the time
the confrontation with Iraq presented itself, our courage and moral certainty seemed to fade in the face
of partisan bickering and posturing. Now the political left and the Democratic Party are trying to use
the demanding aftermath of the war to exploit our national cause for their own political advantage. How
could we allow ourselves to forget so soon? --from Deliver Us from Evil Sean Hannity's first blockbuster
book, the New York Times bestseller Let Freedom Ring, cemented his place as the freshest and most
compelling conservative voice in the country. As the host of the phenomenally successful Hannity & Colmes
on the Fox News Channel and The Sean Hannity Show on ABC Radio, Hannity has won a wildly devoted fan
base. Now he brings his plainspoken, take-no-prisoners style to the continuing War on Terror abroad -and liberalism at home -- in Deliver Us from Evil. "Evil exists," Hannity asserts. "It is real, and it
means to harm us." And in these pages he revisits the harsh lessons America has learned in confronting
evil in the past and the present, to illuminate the course we must take in the future. Tracing a direct
line from Adolf Hitler and Joseph Stalin through Saddam Hussein and Osama bin Laden, he reminds us of the
courage and moral clarity of our great leaders. And he reveals how the disgraceful history of appeasement
has reached forward from the days of Neville Chamberlain and Jimmy Carter to corrupt the unrepentant
leftists of the modern Democratic Party -- from Howard Dean and John Kerry to Bill and Hillary Clinton.
As Americans face the ongoing war against terrorists and their state sponsors around the world, Sean
Hannity reminds us that we must also cope with the continuing scourge of accommodation and cowardice at
home. With his trademark blend of passion and hard-hitting commentary, he urges Americans to recognize
the dangers of putting our faith in toothless "multilateralism" when the times call for decisive action.
For only through strong defense of our freedoms, at home and around the world, can we preserve America's
security and liberty in the dangerous twenty-first century.
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